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May, 25, 2011 

Dear Friend, 
 
 
The attached letter addressed to the Obama Administration, by way of 
Attorney General Eric Holder, is on behalf of the Grant Family and their more 
than 30 year struggle with USDA to get justice for discrimination suffered as 
Black family farmers. We would appreciate your signing this letter or creating 
one of your own and sending it to Eric Holder, U.S. Attorney General, a copy 
to the Grants’ Senator Kay Hagan (D-NC), and if you feel it might help, a copy 
to your Senator. This situation with the Grants has gone on way too long and 
they feel that now is their best, and possibly last, chance to receive some 
kind of a just settlement. 
 
Honorable Attorney General Eric Holder 
U.S. Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20530-0001 
 

Honorable Kay Hagan 
521 Dirksen Senate Office Bldg 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510

You can read about the Grant Family’s struggle at grantfamilyfarm.weebly.com/ 
or get back with us or Gary at tillery@aol.com for more details. The family is 
still in need and appreciative of any and all contributions of support. Paypal is 
easy and can be made via the Grant Family Farm Website. 
 
You can also read and learn more about the Black farmers struggle at the 
following websites: 
 
 www.bfaa-us.org 
 http://letjusticeroll.blogspot.com/  

http://spencerdwood.weebly.com/    
 
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
 
The National Organization to Save the Grant Family Farm 
 
Steve Wing, PhD, Spencer Wood, PhD, Waymon Hinson, PhD 
 


